
 
 

BY EMAIL 
 
January 24, 2022 

 
 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi  
Acting Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

  Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Re: Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Staff Evidence 
 Enbridge Gas Inc. – 2022-2027 Natural Gas Demand Side Management Plan 

and Framework 
 OEB File Number: EB-2021-0002 

 
OEB staff is writing to inform the OEB that a portion of interrogatories directed to 
OEB staff’s expert evidence produced by Optimal Energy Inc. was inadvertently not 
included in the package of responses OEB staff filed on Wednesday, January 19, 
2022. The interrogatories in question were filed by Enbridge Gas Inc. in relation to 
Exhibit L.OEB Staff.2; Optimal Energy’s Program Review Report. 
 
OEB staff has instructed Optimal Energy to make every effort to expeditiously 
provide complete responses to these outstanding interrogatories. OEB staff 
expects that responses to the outstanding interrogatories will be filed no later than 
Thursday, January 27, 2022.  
 
We apologize for this oversight and appreciate the OEB’s understanding. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
  
 
 
 
Josh Wasylyk 
Senior Advisor, Application Policy & Conservation 
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